
Join the Wait Until 8th movement and delay smartphones to
give kids more childhood, less screen time. 

Sign the pledge at www.waituntil8th.org and get their screen-
free Summer Bucket List plus resources all year long.

Newsletter
The backpacks sag, the pencils snap,
We’ve reached the year-end victory lap.
From ABCs to field day cheers,
We’ve leveled up—see you next year!

Here are five things you need to know 
to make the most of your final month of the school year: 

Our mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children. 
EVERY CHILD. ONE VOICE.

T-shirts, a dance, and
graduation—big celebrations
are coming for our 5th
grade stars! Congratulations
on the last stamp in your
SHES Passport. 

We’ve got open seats and
you’ve got big ideas—jump
in to the PTA Board and
help shape the year ahead.
A little time makes a big
impact! Email if interested!

Hold the Phone – There’s a Better Way to Summer!

Questions? Comments? Summer plans? Email us at 
sagharborpta@gmail.com 

Mark Your
Calendars

Help our SHES
Garden Grow! 

Tue. 6/10 | PTA Meeting |
5:30pm 

Virtual or at The Learning
Center
Vote in 2025-26's Board!

Thur. 6/19 | NO SCHOOL
 Juneteenth Holiday

Fri. 6/20 | 5  Grade Graduationth

10:30am: K-4 Dismissal
11am: 5  Grade Celebration th

Tue. 6/24 
K-2 Field Day: Early
Dismissal at 12:15pm
5  Grade Danceth

Wed. 6/25 | 3-5 Field Day
Early Dismissal at 12:15pm

Thur. 6/26 | Beach Day
Early Dismissal at 12:15pm

Fri. 6/27 | LAST DAY OF
SCHOOL

Early Dismissal at 10am

Help Steer the
SHES Ship!

June 2025

Field Day and Beach Day
are around the corner—we
need volunteers to help
make the magic happen!
Let us know you can help at
sagharborpta@gmail.com

Lend a Hand,
Land or Sand!

Last Stop, Fifth
Grade!

https://www.waituntil8th.com/
mailto:sagharborpta@gmail.com

